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September 1, 2015

Mr. Sheldon M. Geller, Esq., CPA, AIF

President and Managing Member

Stone Hill Fiduciary Management, LLC

1010 Northern Blvd, Suite 308, Great Neck, NY 11021

Dear Sheldon:

Your active, thoughtful and creative ideas as well as your contributions to the CPA Journal
and to the profession represent the best of what The CPA Journal stands for — excellence
in service to our members and readers.

I want to personally invite you to serve on The CPA Journal Editorial Advisory Board for
a three —year term to expire at the end of 2018, effective with the September, 2015 issue.

Members of the Board accept responsibility for regularly writing pieces themselves or
soliciting and developing such pieces authored by others in consultation with the editors.
They should also expect to receive articles for review on a regular basis. Members of the
Editorial Board also vote for the best articles annually to receive the Max Block Award.

I look forward to a long and mutually beneficial working relationship over the next years.

Thank you again,

Rick Kravitz, CPA, MBA
Editor in Chief, The CPA Journal
Managing Director, Content and Publishing
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